
The Salisbury-Sudans Link 
Emergency Appeal 

 

 “They would rather die of Covid-19 than hunger” 
- Archbishop Ezekiel Kondo in Khartoum 

 

There is an urgent need for improved hygiene to help stave off the virus in a 
population weakened by famine. Our Brothers and Sisters in the Sudan need 

SOAP and FOOD. 
 

Please go to our JustGiving page to donate: 
https://bit.ly/sudansemergency  

 

 “I hope and pray we will be generous and ask you  
give it as much encouragement as you are able.”  

- The Bishop of Salisbury, Nicholas Holtam 
 

If you are sending a cheque, please make it payable to 'Salisbury DBF' and write 'Sudan Appeal' on the back.  
As ever, the address is Church House, 99 Crane Street, Salisbury SP1 2QB. 

https://bit.ly/sudansemergency

